
Hi P7, 

My name is David and I’m writing to welcome you 

Kirkintilloch High School. I know it’s a weird time due 

to Covid-19 as you have not been up to see us yet 

and get your induction day. 

Don’t worry we are all very friendly and all the teach-

ers will make sure you settle in. 

I moved to the school last year, last minute, it was a 

very hard time, but everyone made sure I settled in 

and I now really enjoy school. 

I know you will settle in and will enjoy the subjects 

along with the extra lunch clubs we have to offer. 

You will be very well looked after in S1. 

See you soon! 

David S2. 


